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Bright Futures would like to welcome 

the new member of staff that has 

joined our team.  

Pre School has a new Room Leader, 

Mona, who has been working as a  Pre 

School Teacher for the past 8 years, 

and has got lots to share with us. 

There will be a  

Parent Partnership Meeting 

on 15/05/2017 from 6.30pm 

to 8.00pm.  

This meeting will serve the 

purpose to let parents  know 

about plans for improvement, 

as well as an open discussion 

where parents can share their 

opinions and help shape the 

experience. The results from 

the surveys will be shared with 

everyone.  

There will also be an multi-

cultural canteen, to which par-

ents can contribute wit their 

own dishes. 

It’s Party Time! 

This year’s Graduation Party 

for Pre School will be on  

Friday, 14th July 2017, at 

10.00am. 

And the theme is Animal 

Kingdom!  

Dress as an animal and join 

the fun! 

In order to comply with Chil-

dren's Safeguarding Policies, 

and having in mind the safety of 

our children, it has been decided 

that the fence in the Front Gar-

den needs to be raised. Thus, the 

Front Garden is not being used 

at the moment. The children 

can, still, enjoy the outdoors by 

using the Back Garden and Na-

ture Garden.  

Funded Children’s 

last day before the 

Christmas Holidays 

is the 15th Decem-

ber. 

The Nursery will be 

open for the other 

children until the 


